
Lea Endowed Church of England Primary School 
Progression of Vocabulary – Relationships and Sex Education (RSE) 

 

“Let Everyone Shine” 

 

 Rec Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 

VOCABULARY 

arms 
head 
knees 
legs 
neck 

shoulders 
toes 

As previous including: 

Body parts related to 
senses (ears, eyes, 

mouth, skin) 
ankle 
chest 
elbow 
fingers 
teeth 
toes 

wrist 

As previous including: 

adult 
baby 
child 

nipple/teat/udder 
offspring 

old 
reproduce 

reproduction 
young 

As previous 

Anus  
(when doing the 

Digestive System on 
the 3 year cycle) 

As previous including: 

Anus 

As previous including: 

egg 
fertilise 
foetus 

gestation 

live young 

sexual 

sperm 
womb 

As previous including: 

characteristics 
inherited 

sexual reproduction 
puberty 

menstruation 
names of reproductive 

organs and sexual 
body parts 

breast 
penis 

testicle 
vagina 

RSE LANGUAGE 
Introduce the Science (scientific) names for body parts including the genitals as it is appropriate and/or necessary 

  

Families come in all 
shapes and sizes but 

children need to know 
that they are produced 
from one male and one 
female (sperm and egg) 

 
Families come in all 
shapes and sizes but 

children need to know 
that they are produced 
from one male and one 
female (sperm and egg) 

 

LIFE CYCLES Butterfly  
Human 
Chicken 

Frog 
  

Amphibian 
Bird 

Insect 
Human (changes in the 

body in the aging process 
– appearance) 

Mammal 

Y6 Puberty 

 

 SCIENCE 
CURRICULUM 

 
Animals (incl. Humans) 

Naming common animals 
Naming body parts 

Animals (incl Humans) 
Animals have offspring 

Animals (incl. Humans) 
Digestive System 

Animals (incl. Humans) 
Digestive System 

Animals (incl. Humans) 
How humans change with 

age 

Living Things and their 
Habitats 

Different life cycles 
Reproduction in plants 

and animals 

Inheritance and Theory of 
Evolution 

Offspring and inherited 
characteristics 

 
 

 


